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Dear Parish Family,

WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW FOR THIS WEEKEND

Friday Mass at 8 a.m. with Fr. Bozek
Friday Confessions at 4 p.m.

Saturday Mass at 8 a.m. with Fr. Valencheck
Saturday Confessions at 9:30 a.m.
Saturday Vigil Mass at 4:30 p.m. with Fr. Bozek

Sunday Mass at 9 a.m. with Fr. Bozek
Sunday Mass at 11 a.m. with Fr. Valencheck
Sunday Mass (Latin) at 1 p.m. with Fr. Justin OSB

CONSTRUCTION NEWS
 
The motto for the day is, “Keep calm and carry on.” It appears as though there will not be any additional obstacles
getting to Mass this weekend compared to last weekend. That being said, the courtyard should either be finished
with its re-bricking or pretty close. Take a look at it if you happen to be walking from the brick parking lot to Mass
this weekend.

The new fire station looks as though it is on its next stage of construction. More equipment is moving in where all
the stone had been piled up last year. What a bit of excitement for West Akron with all of this construction going on! 

ADORATION ASSISTANCE

As it is a little more challenging to get to St. Sebastian Parish, we could use some souls to step up and fill in the
afternoon hours of adoration on Tuesdays. A bit of your time spent in prayer would be greatly appreciated. In
addition, it is always a good idea to have more than one or two people in the church. Please prayerfully consider
visiting our Lord on Tuesdays.

TAKE OVER MASS
 

Thank you to our students who are participating in the Take Over Mass this Sunday at 9 a.m. Also thank you to all
of our new servers who are beginning their ministry.

ROOMS NEEDED
 

Fr. Chris Zerucha of St. Bernard Parish in downtown Akron is requesting help providing overnight accommodations
for members of the French Boys Choir who will be performing at St. Bernard this summer. They will be arriving in
Akron on Sunday, July 23 around 4:00 p.m. at St. Bernard Catholic Church and will rehearse. After that, they would
need rooms where they could have an evening meal and then change before the concert. The concert is at 7:30
p.m. 

There are 38 people that need to be housed (31 children and teenagers, 6 adults, and the bus driver). The choir
members will to be assigned to hosting families, with a minimum of two per family. If you are interested in hosting,
please call Cathy Sivec at 330-836-2233.

FROM THE FORGOTTEN CABINET

To such sayings as, “We had to walk to school, in knee high snow, uphill both ways,” can now be added, “You think
you don’t like your lunch? Well, let me tell you, in my day . . .” Here is a menu from the forgotten cabinet for school
lunches in 1932 (though it would be good to remember that it was the time of the Great Depression.)

MENU FOR FEBRUARY 1932
ST. SEBASTIAN SCHOOL CAFETERIA

 
MONDAY: Chili Con Carne, Bread & Butter Sandwich, Milk or Cocoa - 15 cents
TUESDAY: Rice with sugar and milk, Bread & Butter Sandwich, Milk or Cocoa - 15 cents
WEDNESDAY: Cream of Tomato Soup or Bean Soup, 2 Bread & Butter Sandwiches, Milk or Cocoa - 15 cents
THURSDAY: Wiener Sandwiches - Milk or Cocoa - 15 cents
FRIDAY: Creamed Peas & Eggs on Toast, Bread & Butter Sandwich, Milk or Cocoa - 15 cents.

Tickets:          70 cents
Tickets may be left at the cafeteria if desired.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT
 



TO GIVE TO THE PARISH: https://www.stsebastian.org/donate
TO GIVE TO THE FOUNDATION: https://www.stsebastian.org/foundation/donate

PRAYERS FOR THE SICK

Please keep all of our sick and distressed in your prayers:

Annette Bailey, Mary Berkesch, Jill Buffa, Regina Buhalak, Dan Canale, Christopher Casey, Emilio Cheuy, Jo
Cooney, Nancy Cotter, Peggy Jo Cybulski, Anthony D’Attoma, Tammy Davis, Marjorie DeLuca, Rosemarie
George, Rita Buhalak Gossford, Bill Heising, Robert Hickey, John and Terry Hogan, Ann Hubiak, Carson Hutzell,
James Hutzell, Carolyn Jeske, Janet Kendrick, Candace Kidd, Fred Kovacic, Jean Labate, Frank Livigni, Mary
Loftus, John Marckel, Myrna Marple, Marlene McFadden, Don Matis, Ken Minrovic, Betty O’Hara, Beverly & Mike
Preston, Bob Rader, Mary Ricks, Aaron Salisbury, Ann Sandvick, Betty Sarich, Denise Schmidt, Michael
Schnetzer, Cory Schulz, Tom Smith, Keith Wisberger and Ann Zsembik.

God bless you,

Fr. Valencheck
St. Sebastian, pray for us.
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